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CENTRAL BAPTIST (SECD096780) is published monthly 

at Central Baptist Church, 101 West Lexington Avenue, 

Winchester, KY 40391, and mailed to the church membership 

at no subscription charge.  Periodical postage paid at 

Winchester, Kentucky.  POSTMASTER:  Send address 

changes to Central Baptist Church, 101 West Lexington 

Avenue, Winchester, Kentucky 40391. 

 Feb. 18-24th   Feb. 25-Mar.3rd March 4-10th Mar. 11-17th 

Bible Study   363 364 364 282 

AM Worship                         398                       409 473 362 
     

Budget Requests $20,013.58 $20,013.58 $20,013.58 $20,013.58 

Budget Receipts
  

$21,783.91  $18,544.96  $26,761.66  $19,445.78 

Missions $115.00 $110.00 $150.00  $90.00 

Other $2,596.43 $5,712.30 $546.00                    $11,660.20 

TOTAL: $24,495.34 $24,367.26 $27,457.66  $31,195.98 
 

Mar. 18-24th 

358 

400 

 

$20,013.58 

$27,325.86 

$530.00 

$2,049.98 

$29,905.84 

In Loving 
Memory: 

In Honor    
of: 

***Seniors*** 
April LLL and OTL 

Out to Lunch is 4/10. We will be leaving at 
10:00am for Our Best Restaurant. 

.                  
Club meeting will be on 4/17 

Family and Friends of  Ed Richardson 
Trudy and Ike McKinney, loss of  her brother 
Tennie and Paul Rupard, loss of  her sister 

Jim and Robin Patton and Family, loss of  his 
mother 

Counting Committee 
Tax Counselors 
Paul Atchison 

 Ed Richardson 
Ellen Wills 

Mary Dailey 
Bob Crosby 

Karen Young Dempsy 

Our 5th Sunday Family Day is coming!!!! 
Join Us April 29th for breakfast and Fellowship.  
Bring a dish to share and fellowship with your 

Church Family!!!  
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 Sunday, March 25— Palm Sunday/Communion 
Friday, March 30— Good Friday: Cross Walk begins at 

WMU at 11:30 am, Community Service at 12 noon at First 
Baptist Church (E. Lexington Ave) 

Sunday, April 1— Easter, He is Risen! 



 

 

CENTRAL                       
STUDENT  

MINISTRIES 
FEB/MAR 

  
 

March 31st, Winter Jam Concert 
We will be taking both buses and will leave 
the church at 2pm.  You will need money 

for tickets and food.                 
DON’T MISS THE BUS!!! 

 

3/31 
RUPP  

ARENA 

April 13th and 14th: 
Do you have a HIGH SCHOOL student that is ready 
to grow and be challenged in their personal walk with 
Christ with a desire to grow in their leadership ability? 
Then send them to the Youth Leadership Retreat where 

they will get to learn how to grow as leaders.             
The details have not been finalized this is going to be a 

weekend in nature as we will be staying in cabins at 
either Natural Bridge or Red River Gorge. If you would 
like more information, please call Wesley Curtis, at the 

church. 

    Exciting things are happening at Central!  We have had baptisms almost every week and lives are being 
changed! Also, there seems to be a sense of anticipation of God moving during our morning worship. God 
is doing something new and we just need to be ready and work together.  Unity and Humility are keys to a 
great church! We are excited to have Dr. Steven Rice serve as our transitional pastor.  He loves the Lord 
and loves His Church, God’s people.  He will serve with us this year until God calls the Pastor Family to 

lead us in the future. Be sure to pray for our Search Committee as they discern God’s will.  
   Lastly, as Easter approaches, I want to remind you of the importance of inviting people to church!  A 
personal invitation is much more meaningful that an ad in the paper, a yard sign, or a post card in the 
mail.  Invite your neighbors, co-workers, bagger at Kroger and the new friends you meet in the line at 

Walmart!  He is Risen and Easter is a day to celebrate the empty tomb!  
See you all Sunday! 

Pastor Kevin 
Associate Pastor 

CENTRAL CELEBRATION 
Sunday, April 22nd 

Make plans NOW for this evening of praise, for all God is doing in our church! 
More Details Coming!!!!! 

We are on 
Week 2 !!! 

Keep it 
up! 

 

*NO 252 Basics on Easter Sunday, April 
1st. Please pick up your child in the gym 

following Bible Zones.  Worship our     
Rison Savior together as a Family!!! 

 
**Bring your child (birth-5th grade) to 

WE Love Central Night! 6pm on Sunday 
night, April 22nd. This will be held during 
our Central Celebration.  Babies and Pre-

schoolers in Preschool area and grades 1-5 
in Studio 252. There will be lots of games, 
activities, snacks and worship going on! 

 
***Sunday, May 13th– Mom, It’s Your 

Day!  Breakfast and special entertainment 
will be provided for you and your       
Children in the Fellowship Hall,             

beginning at 9:30am. 
 

****We are still in need of a few more 
adult hands to help us out on Wednesday 

nights during WAM.  The number of    
children who are attending continues to 

grow!!! Please contact Carol, and join us 
in this worshipful and fun time serving 

our CBC kiddos. 

      
Annie Armstrong 

Easter     
Offering for 

North American       
Missions. 

Our Church goal 
is  

$10,000!!! 
 

 

Saturday        
April 28th @ 6pm 

TICKETS 
$20 group10+ 

$25 General Adm. 
$30  Early Entry 

$45 VIP @ 4:30 pm  

ANITA RENFROE, Now That’s Funny Tour 
 

A NIGHT OF LAUGHTER AND FUN!! 

 

 NEW IN THE MEDIA CENTER 

 Wednesday, April 4th 
There will be NO evening activities!!!  


